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Comments: The Forest Service is to be commended for requesting the withdrawal of Pactola-Rapid Creek from

consideration for development--of ANY kind. We have very little undegraded wilderness left and must do all we

can as a nation to protect it.

 

Please do the right thing and consider the long-term consequences of the decision about to be made. Thank you.


